Dear Mr. Commissioner,

On behalf of Huawei, I would like to write to you to clarify a statement you made at the conference 'China invests in Europe: patterns, impacts and policy issues' on 7 June at Bruegel in Brussels, Belgium.

Firstly, we fully agree with your position on how "we cannot accept, in Europe or elsewhere, that national security concerns are used as a false pretence to justify the protection of vested economic interests". This fully reflects, in our opinion, the spirit of open market and free trade.
In United Kingdom,
Huawei in Germany
Furthermore, our investment in Europe
As a summary, we believe, as a responsible corporate citizen,
Taking note of the above, we should hope that you could understand and should be grateful to set up a meeting with you to offer more information about Huawei to you, including the clarification of some facts.
We look forward to hearing from you soon.
Yours sincerely
Leo Sun (孙翱)

President of Brussels office and Europe Affair Dept. Huawei Technologies Chaussée d'Etterbeek 180 B-1040 Brussels, BELGIUM Mobile:+32 (0)497576993 +33 (06)88081400 Email: sunao@huawei.com

This e-mail and its attachments contain confidential information from HUAWEI, which

intended only for the person or entity whose address is listed above. Any use of the information contained herein in any way (including, but not limited to, total or partial disclosure, reproduction, or dissemination) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by

phone or email immediately and delete it!